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Comments: The Icehouse Canyon trailhead is already completely overwhelmed by current usage.  The parking

infrastructure is woefully insufficient to meet the demand.  As it stands, on a typical weekend cars are parked in

both directions on Mt Baldy Rd well past the junction of Ice House Canyon.  The trailhead area cannot handle the

additional demand from neither the construction nor use of the proposed development. In addition to trail head

concerns, the trail quickly enters the Cucamonga Wilderness.  The increased useage and demand this

development creates only serve to further jeopardize the wilderness goals of the Cucamonga Wilderness area.

While the intent of this proposed development is good spirited, perhaps it would be better suited in Manker Flats,

where it could be more closely tied to mountaineering on Mt Baldy, and where there is much greater availability

of space for this useage. 


